
  

  City of Bellevue  
MEMORANDUM 
 
 

DATE: March 31, 2021 
 
TO: Human Services Commission Members 
 
FROM: Alex O’Reilly, Human Services Manager, 425-452-2824 

Human Services Division 
Parks & Community Services Department 
 

 
Agenda Item for April 6, 2021 Commission Meeting 
 
HUD CDBG-CV2 Funding Application Process and Review of Current Needs 
 
Background 
 
At the March 16 Commission meeting, Dee Dee Catalano informed the Commission that a new award of 
funding from HUD, CDBG-CV2 funds, had been announced.  These funds are allocated by HUD to the 
Washington State Department of Commerce and municipalities must apply to the State for them. The 
amount designated for the City of Bellevue by Commerce is $173,748. 
 
Dee Dee has obtained more information about the steps the Department of Commerce is requiring to 
secure these funds.   At this meeting, she will give an overview of the CDBG-CV2 funding application 
process and the timeline set by the State.  
 
Staff will also provide Commissioners an update on some key, current data points relating to human 
services needs in Bellevue.  This update will assist the Commission in their discussion of what service 
areas to designate for these CDBG CV2 funds. 
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